
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 

LEGAL NOTICE OF DECISION 
WESTPORT CONSERVATION COMMISSION 

 APRIL 21, 2021 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Conservation Commission made the following decisions at its April 21, 
2021 Public Hearing in conformance with the Connecticut Inland Wetlands and Watercourses Act and the 
Town of Westport’s Regulations for the Protection and Preservation of Wetlands and Watercourses and 
the Waterway Protection Line Ordinance.  

 
THE FOLLOWING APPLICATIONS WERE APPROVED WITH CONDITIONS: 

 
1. 11 Birchwood Lane:  Application #IWW,WPL-11206-21 by Robert Pryor of LandTech on behalf of 

Jason Stiber for a proposed pool, patio, and stormwater management system. A portion of the work is 
within an unnamed tributary of the Saugatuck River.   
 

2. 228 Saugatuck Avenue:  Application #IWW,WPL-1129-21 by William Kenny Associates on behalf of 
Braemax Holding LLC to dredge a pond, install an aerator and native plantings. Work is within the 
wetlands, the upland review area and the WPLO area of Indian River.  

 
3. 28 Spicer Road:  Application #IWW,WPL/E-11251-21 by Andy Soumelidis of LandTech on behalf of 

Franklin Investors CT LLC for proposed additions, renovations, deck, driveway and site 
improvements. Portions of the work are within the upland review area.  

 
 
Anna Rycenga 
Chair, Conservation Commission 

 
 

CC: Town Clerk, Director of Planning & Zoning, RTM Moderator, RTM Environment Committee 
Chairman 
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